
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Week 3 - Summer Term - 04.05.18  

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Head Teacher  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
School has been full of life this week with pupils immersed in their learning. Everywhere I’ve 
been this week children have been eager to share what they have been doing in class with 
great enthusiasm, which is lovely to see. 
Our Year 1/2 children were full of excitement about sharing their planet homework, with 
some great efforts made and lovely creativity. 
Parents may be aware an artist has been painting a mural in our Early Years entrance way to 
make our entrance even more welcoming and inviting. It will be finished this week and it 
looks beautiful. We are sure our children will love it! 
Typically in time for the Bank holiday weekend the weather has been unpredictable this week. 
With luck it will be dry over the Bank holiday and we wish all of our families a lovely Bank  
holiday weekend and look forward to seeing everyone back on Tuesday. 
Mrs. Heaton 

Email: admin.elwick@school.hartlepool.gov.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Twitter: @ElwickHartPS 
Facebook: @HartElwickPS 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Monday 14th—Friday 25th May - KS1 SATS. 
Monday 14th - Thursday 17th May - KS2 SATS. 
Monday 7th May - Bank Holiday - school closed. 
Tuesday 8th May - Year 5 Dodgeball - Brierton Sports Centre- A letter will be sent home 
if your child is taking part. 
Friday 18th May - We will be celebrating the Royal wedding in school with a tea party 
at lunch time and lots of other activities. Please remember to come in non uniform on 
this day. 
Tuesday 22nd May - Skipping Final - Year 3/4 will be going to Brierton Sports Centre to 
compete in the Skipping Final. 
Wednesday 23rd May - Year 3/4 Maypole Dance. 
Tuesday 5th June - Year 1/2 Trip to Salthome. More details to follow. 
Wednesday 6th June - Year 5/6 Athletics at High Tunstall - A letter will be sent home if 
your child is taking part. 
Wednesday 13th June—Y6 Leavers Service in Durham Cathedral. More details will be 
sent home shortly.  
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 

Super Star 
Early Years - Indi Laycock 

Year 1/2 - Kandice Gray-Fewster 
Year 3/4 - Whole Class! 

Year 5/6 - Xander McKimmie 
  

Golden Quill 
  Early Years - Isla Kirk 

Year 1/2 - Maggie Wharton 
Year 3/4 - Isla Watson 

Year 5/6 - Rosemary Drummond 
  

St. Peter’s Key 
  Early Years - Harrison Dignen 

Year 1/2 - Hannah Wells 
Year 3/4 - Zac Bedding 

Year 5/6 - William Huntington 
 

Maths Award 
Early Years - Darcey Seed 
Year 1/2 - Maddy Moore 
Year 3/4 - Esme Hancock 

Year 5/6 - Ella Lakey 

Award Winners This Week New School Uniform 
We will be looking to let parents know the final  

decisions on uniform, after taking all feedback into  
account, by 11th May. 

Thank you for your support. 


